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Notice Re Public Hearings in October 

 
Commissioner O’Connor has scheduled public hearings in the Policy Review to take place 
from October 11-14th, 2005.  The hearings will be held in Ottawa at the Old City Hall, 
located at 111 Sussex Drive.  Invitations to make submissions at the public hearings will 
be extended by Commissioner O’Connor in the near future. Further details will be posted 
on this website when they become available.  
 
For more information on the public hearings, please contact Andrea Wright, Legal 
Counsel, at (613) 996-4741 or andreawright@bellnet.ca. 
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